
 Tom started by evaluating the 

bowl blank.  Looking at the color, 

grain, and shape of the blank; it was 

mounted between centers.  The 

bottom of the blank facing the tail 

stock, was trued up.   The diame-

ter of the tenon was taken from 

the chuck, measured, and cut.  The 

outside of the bowl was turned 

between centers and then the 

blank was then mounted in the 

chuck for hollowing.   

 

Continued on Page 5... 

 

October was a busy month for 

the MAW.  Between workdays, 

the club meeting, and the Ohio 

Valley Woodturners Symposium 

òTurning 2009ó it was a very 

interesting month.   

 

At the October meeting Tom  

Mogford demonstrated turning a 

Norwegian Drinking Bowl.   òAle 

Bowls are drinking vessels. Tradi-

tionally, they were used on spe-

cial ceremonial occasions such as 

weddings, baptisms and funerals 

or perhaps on Christmas or New 

Year's. A fancy ale bowl was a 

status symbol for the larger rural 

land owners in Norway.ó   

http://

www.norskwoodworks.com/ale/

ale.shtml 

Remaining 2009 Meetings :  

November 1  December 6 

Remaining 2009 Work -Bees :  (Until work is complete.)  

  October 31 November 8 November 15 

- Meetings are typically held monthly on the first Sunday of each month from 1:00 p.m. -  

3:00 p.m. at Paul Beemannõs 2075 East Rattalee Lake Rd Holly MI 48442. 

- Please pay 2010 Dues as soon as possible. 

- May 2010 Binh Pho Demonstration 

 

Tom discussing mounting 

the bowl blank.  

Tom Mogford ðNorwegian Drinking Bowl 

I N S I D E  

T H I S  I S S U E :  

Tomõs Demo 1 

Show-N-Tell 

Table  

2 

Mentors  3 

Good -bye 

Old Friend  

4 

Tomõs Demo 

Continued  

5 

Emails 7 

Upcoming Dates 

Between Turns 
Michigan Association of Woodturners 

A chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 
O C T O B E R  2 0 0 9  V O L U M E  2 1 ,  I S S U E  1 0  

C O N T A C T  U S  

President:  

Tom Mogford  

810-629-6176 

Vice President:  

Pete Buccellato  

248-634-7622 

Treasurer:  

Tim Morris  

810-229-7156 

Secretary:  

Jeff Scott  

734-595-0215 

Librarian:  

Tim Leright  

734-595-0223 
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Please make 

sure to fill out a  

Show and Tell 

tags when you 

bring a piece in 

so credit can be 

given. 

 

Bobõs Basket Box 

Show and Tell Table 
Our members brought in 

a number of projects for 

the October meeting. 

 

Ruby Cler brought in three 

pieces displayed on pedestals.  

The Fantasy tree and flower 

look like the would be fun to 

try. 

Greg Smith turned the tex-

tured square bowl. 

 

I thought Bob Roe-

hrigõs basket box was 

interesting.  The base 

was turned with a 

penny insert, the lid 

and finial were made 

from two pieces and a 

rim was turned.  The 

body of the box was 

then woven. 

 

 

B E T W E E N  T U R N S  


